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Research Analysis 

 

The policy recommendation for HB2590 requires the Office of Management and Enterprise 

Services to create a form for state agencies to use to evaluate prospective vendors for a contract 

to manage federal funds. The form must ask the vendor to list the following information:  

 

• its legal name and other trade or nick names;  

• its state of incorporation;  

• the names of its principal officers;  

• a description of its prior experience in management of federal fund;  

• a recent copy of its financial audits; and  

• any pending civil litigation where the vendor is named as the defendant. 

 

Prepared By: Quyen Do  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The policy recommendation to HB 2590 does not materially alter the prior fiscal impact 

statement. The measure requires the Oklahoma Office of Management and Enterprise Services 

(OMES) to develop a standardized evaluation for state agencies to use in assessing prospective 

vendors for contracts involving the management of federal funds. Implementation of the measure 

by the OMES Central Purchasing Division would likely require one additional FTE with a salary 

of $70,000. The estimated cost for the additional OMES FTE with benefits included is 

anticipated to total less than $100,000. Other state agencies would likely require additional 

compliance staff for implementation of the measure. The total to other agencies for such staff is 

anticipated to be less than $1,000,000.  

 

Prepared By: Zach Lein, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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